



Dear Parents.

Summer Fair, Raffle & Mufti Day

We are delighted to announce that the Summer Fair will be held on **Friday, 11th July 2025**, on the school field (weather dependent)!

There will be lots of fun-filled stalls and games including (but not limited to):

- BBQ & Refreshments (including Pimms provided by The Dog & Partridge)
- Teddy Tombola
- Adult Tombola

- Splat the Teacher (selected times only)
- Wheel of Fortune
- Cornhole
- Human Fruit Machine
- Lucky Dip
- PLUS special guests Bluey and Bingo!

Mufti Day - Friday, 4th July

To make this event a success, we need your help! The stalls at the fair require prizes, and to reduce costs and maximize fundraising potential, the school has kindly agreed to an additional Mufti Day (non-uniform). Instead of a monetary donation, we're asking for the following:

- A bottle for the adult tombola (this can be any bottle, alcohol or non-alcohol). Please make sure any glass bottles are handled by adults and handed directly to members of staff.
- Multipacks of individually wrapped sweets or chocolates (no nuts)
- Children's raffle prizes (unused and unopened toys and games)

The more donations we receive, the more money we raise for our school. Feel free to reach out to family and friends to see if they have anything that may be of use. If you could donate one (or more!) of the above items, it would make a huge difference and help ensure the event's success!

<u>Summer Raffle</u>

We are thrilled to announce our Summer Raffle, featuring some fantastic prizes!

<u>Later this week</u> a book of raffle tickets will be sent home in your child's book bag to sell at £1 per ticket.

Important Details:

- **Ticket Stubs:** Complete all details on each ticket stub any blank stubs will not be entered into the draw.
- **Payment:** Full payment must be made in cash only, and returned along with the stubs in a secure envelope labelled with the child's name and class by <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>9th July</u>.
- **Return Deadline:** Ensure all ticket stubs (including any unsold ones) are returned to classrooms by Wednesday, 9th July.

The draw will take place at the Summer Fair. Good luck to everyone, and thank you for your support!





We Need Your Help to Make the Fair a Success!

All of our stalls and games rely on volunteers, with shifts as short as 30 minutes! This is a fantastic opportunity to immerse yourself in the fair's excitement. Plus, with our new token-only system, even your little ones can help out! They will love collecting tokens, handing out prizes and explaining the games to their friends, with your help.

To volunteer or find out more, simply scan the QR Code or <u>click here</u> and complete the form.

Token Sales - w/c 7th July

This year, the Summer Fair will be tokenonly (excluding food, refreshments, raffle and some stalls run by external providers).

We are offering the chance to beat the queues AND save some money with early bird pricing! Tokens will be available for purchase on the KS1 playground during the week leading up to the fair at a reduced cost. You can buy tokens using both cash and card.

- Monday, 7th 3:15pm
- Tuesday, 8th 8:30am
- Wednesday, 9th 3:15pm
- Thursday 10th 8:30am

Other Donations



Generous donations from local businesses significantly help us achieve our fundraising goals. If you or your business can donate a gift for our stalls, we would be extremely grateful. Please email us to arrange collection or feel free to drop off donations on Mufti Day, where there will be boxes/buckets for donations outside classrooms.

We can't wait to celebrate with you all and make this year's Summer Fair the best one yet!

Warm regards,

WISPA

